
It’s time to review the design for Centerville Turnpike Phase III. For everyone’s safety, we are offering “at 
your pace” public engagement. By visiting the website URL above, you’ll find details about the project 
process and design. Please review our informational video and interactive map. To provide feedback, use 
the comment form on the website or the contact information below. We look forward to hearing from you!

Visit CentervilleTurnpikePhase3.com

Questions? Not able to access the website? Want to 
schedule a 1-on-1 Q&A with the project team? Contact:

Laurie Murphy, P.E., Project Manager
City of Virginia Beach Department of Public Works
2473 North Landing Road, Building 23
Virginia Beach, VA 23456
lemurphy@vbgov.com
757-385-8465
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